The Greenville News
Letter to the Editor - February 10, 2006
Greenville writers create moving work 

In an a recent article entitled "Monarch magic, Greenville women make their own migration to the field of children's literature," you introduced your readers not only to a great children's book, but also a great story about leadership in our community.

We can be proud that two school board trustees, one former and one current, collaborated to write and illustrate the story of "Jake and the Migration of the Monarch," form a publishing company and reach out to so many young learners.

They have taken their advocacy work in early childhood and arts in the curriculum to a new level celebrating the beauty of family, nature and literacy. Since Ms. Callum-Penso's delightful article, author Crystal Ball O'Connor and illustrator Valerie Bunch Hollinger have received the National Award of Excellence for their Web site and teaching resources, www.MonarchPublishers.com, and the highest rating by the National Center of the Study of Children's Literature.

Finally, thanks to the Hollingsworth Foundation, their book and their work with teachers, families and students will soon come to life for many in Greenville County who would not otherwise have this outstanding educational opportunity. 

Karen Goot, Greenville
